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WE'RE READY WHEN YOU ARE. 

Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor 
U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest 
500 North Mission Street 
McCall, ID 83638 

Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold Project. I 
am familiar with Midas Gold through my employment with Western States CAT. It is my hope that 
Idaho's economy will be able to benefit from this project in the coming years and fix an area that has 
been plagued by years of unregulated mining practices. I urge you to accept alternative 2 presented in 
Midas Gold Idaho's proposal and move forward with the project as quickly as possible. 

The old Stibnite mine site will likely never be cleaned up unless industry takes responsibility for those 
who came before them. Midas Gold plans to do just that. By mining the site, Midas Gold plans to restore 
the natural flow and gradient of the East Fork of the South Fork to reconnect historical spawning 
grounds. The company will repair blowout creek, permanently solving a source of massive 
sedimentation and habitat degradation. Plus, in reprocessing and repurposing millions of tons of spent 
ore and unconstrained tailings, Midas will safeguard water quality indefinitely. 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 
should let them . Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project 
forward . 

Best, 

500 E Overland Rd 
Meridian, ID 83642 
800-852-2287 
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